THE CATHOLIC CHURCH EXTENSION SOCIETY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

McCORMICK BUILDING

CABLE ADDRESS:

CHICAGO

January, Fourteenth, Nineteen Fifteen.

The Rev. W. W. Hume, Chancellor, Diocese of San Antonio, 745 W. Houston St., San Antonio, Texas.

Dear Father Hume:

There are some Mexican priests, refugees, in New Orleans, and I have not been sending them any Intentions. Our own supply is now exhausted, for I have been taking care of the refugees in Cuba. I will be sending out a book next week to the priests, and we will probably get some more Intentions after that. Could you spare some for New Orleans? If so, will you kindly send them either to Canon Bustamente or to the Chancellor of the Diocese. I will make up later to you from our supply, if you need them.

With best wishes and kindest regards, I am

Faithfully yours,

President.

FCK*MV

